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Audra Dye

From: Tim Flintoff <tim.flintoff@4545architecture.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 15, 2025 9:47 AM
To: Alissa Jacobs; Audra Dye
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 1760 Wabash

I visited the site today, the windows are aluminum clad wood windows. I agree that the windows are not 
a correct profile, the owner wants to see if the commission will approve them.   
--  
Regards, 
 
Timothy Flintoff, AIA, NCARB 
Principal 
c|248.320.6098 
o|313.450.4545 
 
 
4545 Architecture  
 
2761 E. Jefferson Ave. Suite 302 
Detroit, MI 48207 
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